
Parent Classes 

At Islwyn High School, we run Literacy Parent Classes throughout the school year 

in order to support parents/carers: 

 To familiarise themselves with the different word classes 

 To learn the terminology used for sentence parts and types 

 To develop strategies to support their child’s writing accuracy 

 To improve confidence with their own literacy if required. 

For more information on when the next classes are, please contact our Head of 

Literacy, Mrs Williams via email (bwilliams@islwynhigh.org) 
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